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"State of the Unions: New Tactics Target Unorganized Workers"
Published In Hospitality Law Conference
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The article entitled “State of the Unions: New Tactics Target Unorganized Workers,” was published

in Hospitality Lawyer.

If you've been following the news, you probably realize that it has been a busy year for organized

labor. The percentage of unionized workers in the private sector has fallen to historic lows, leaving

unions with fewer dues-paying members, and motivating them to adopt new tactics to stem the

decline.  Exploiting a more favorable environment created by recent NLRB decisions promoting

unionization, unions are turning their focus to grassroots organizations, social media, and previously

uncharted geographical territory in an effort to revitalize their base.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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